
 

UPDATE: CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 
 

Good afternoon!  With further evaluation and advice we have decided to cancel the remainder 
of the Calvary Hoops season.  With this fluid and ever-changing COVID-19 situation we want to 
err on the side of safety for our Hoops families.  We are disappointed for the players and their 
families to have to make this decision, but with this unique situation we feel it is the 
responsible action to take at this time.  Please continue to monitor our Calvary FLC website 
regarding our other recreational activities.  We are so thankful for all our Hoops families and we 
look forward to playing ball again in the near future! 

For information about other Calvary ministries, here are the websites: 

• Church website: calvaryshreveport.org 
• Family Life Center website: calvarycavaliers.org  

 


